ENGLISH FOR ALL AGES



E4AA

Amman, Jordan, Abu Nusayr

6th grade, unit <u>1 P4</u> use a dictionary

_Done by <u>Anas AL-Masri</u> 0786271595

Dictionary	قاموس	Норе	یتمنی – یتأمل	All	جميع – کل
Visit	يزور	Beautiful	جميل	<u>Places</u>	أماكن
Be going to	سوف	Be _{in present}	ls, am, are	Be _{in past}	Was, was, were
<u>Information</u>	معلومات	Ecyclopaedia	موسوعة	Index	الفهرس
Page	الصفحة	There	هناك	Buildings	أبنية
Spell	يهجئ	Look up	يبحث	Repeat	يكرر
Check	تفحص – تأكد	Partner	شـريك	Mark	أضع علامة
About	حوالي 🚳	North	شمال	South	جنوب
Near	قريب من	East	شرق	West	غرب
There are	هنالك – يوجد للجمع	A lot of	الكثير من	<u>Interesting</u>	ممتع – مثير للاهتمام
There is	يوجـد للمفرد	Photo	صورة	Western	الغربي
<u>Theatre</u>	المسرح	V W	تلـة	<u>Lake</u>	بحيرة
Тор	قمـة	Wall	جدار	<u>Roads</u>	طرق
School	🗙 مدرسة	Bedroom	غرفة النوم	Basketball	كرة السلة
<u>Hundred</u>	100	<u>Village</u>	قرية	Most	معظم
<u>Town</u>	بلدة	<u>City</u>	مدينة	<u>Thousand</u>	1000
<u>Use</u>	يستخدم	<u>Headache</u>	ألم و الرأس	<u>Pain</u>	ألم
Healthy adj	صحي	<u> </u>	مريض	<u>Well</u>	بصحة جيدة
<u>Hear</u>	يسمع	Sound	صوت	Ears	أذنين
<u>Heavy</u>	ثقيل	<u>Difficult</u>	صعب	<u>Carry</u>	يحمل
Weighing	يوزن – يـزن	<u>Helpful</u>	مساعد	Нарру	سعيد
There was	کان يوجد	Sweet	حلو -	Food	طعام
There were	كان يوجد للجمع	Careful _{adj}	حذر	Carefully _{adv}	بحذر
	حار	Ready	جاهز <i>Masni</i> بارد	Cook	يطبخ
Hot	ي ر	Ready	Dib .	COOK	<u> </u>

Make your own luck... Learning to learn...... Keep tuned with further learning.

English 4 All Ages

Page 2

*

<u>6th grade, unit **1** P4</u>

use a dictionary

_____Done by <u>Anas AL-Masri</u> 0786271595

Check	يتأكد – يتفحص	Dictionary	قاموس	Encyclopaedia	موسوعة
•		•			
Find	يجــد	Норе	يتمنى	Index	فهرس
				1	
Information	معلومات	Look up	يبحث	Mark	يضع علامة
*	×.,	*	<.M		
	1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 - 1995 -	52 .1	St.		
	1		3	1. 1.	
Partner	ية يك	Repeat	يكرر	Spell	يهجئ
	C	DY /	×		
	X	5/ /			
	Ý		1 - S		
Work	يعمل	Most	معظم	Western	غربي
v		S			
		1			S. 1.
	-		5 N	1 N.	
Hundred	100	Thousand	1000	Ten	10
			1. N.		
		1. A.	- 15. T		
Lake	بحيرة	Museum	متحــف	Building	بناء

Make your own luck... Learning to learn..... Keep tuned with further learning. 🛛 English 4 All Ages 🔅 Page 3

<u>6th grade, unit **1** P4</u>

use a dictionary

_Done by <u>Anas AL-Masri</u> 0786271595

One	Two	Three	Four	Five	Six
Seven	Eight	Nine	Ten	Eleven	Twelve
				1	
				1	
Thirteen	Fourteen	Fifteen	Sixteen	Seventeen	Eighteen
	2.5		<./		
	19 g	50 .1	55/		
	1	S. M. X	3/	37	
Nineteen	Twenty	Thirty	Forty	Fifty	Sixty
		NV /			
	X	V . /			
	ý		1	, NI - 1	.1
Seventy	Eighty	Ninety	Hundred	Thousand	Eight
		S. 5		s. 52	
		- ¹ 5			Sec. 1
	-		с. — ^С л	1 N	
Eleven	Twelve	Three	Two	Seven	hundred
	Ц.,		~ ×.	18.2	
		lis lin	- 15, - 13		

Make your own luck... Learning to learn..... Keep tuned with further learning. 🛛 English 4 All Ages 🔅 Page 4

6 th grade, unit 1 P4 use a diction	nary	Done by <u>Anas AL-Masri</u> 0786271595
se an encyclopaedia. Loc	ok at the index.	Find the number of the page.
Now check your partner's wo	ork please	
tow eneck your pareners we	rk, picuse.	
		/
		1
How do you spell 'buildings'? Car	n you repeat that, p	blease?
10	N VS/	
1	NS-	8°
(Des /	
There is a lot of information in	an encyclopaedia	а.
V		
/		
Which word means 'a big town'	? It's 'city'.	
T .	S 8	
	1. N. N.	
	X	

-		
	_	
	-	

Mr Yousuf: Good morning, everyone. My name's Mr Yousuf and I am your new teacher. I hope you all enjoyed the summer holiday. Did you visit some beautiful places in Jordan? Today you are going to write about them. **2.**Kareem: How can we find information about the places?
Mr Yousuf: Use an encyclopaedia. There is a lot of information in an encyclopaedia.
Kareem: It's a big book. Where do I look?
Mr Yousuf: Look at the index. Find the number of the page there. **3.**Kareem: I'm writing about Umm Qais. There are some Roman buildings there. How do you spell 'buildings'?
Ali: I can look up the word in the dictionary. Here it is. B-u-i-I-d-i-n-g-s.
Kareem: Can you repeat that, please? **4.**Mr Yousuf: Now check your partner's work, please.

Kareem: Your work is very good, Ali. Ali: Your work is very good, too! Mr Yousuf: Good. Now I can mark your work!

Who is Mr Yousuf? (The new teacher) Which book does Kareem use first? (The encyclopaedia) How does Kareem find the number of the page? (He uses the index) What place is Kareem writing about? (Umm Qais) What does Kareem ask Ali? (How do you spell 'buildings'?) How does Ali check the spelling? (He looks up the word in the dictionary) How does Kareem ask to hear the word again? (He asks if Ali can repeat it.) What does Mr Yousef tell Kareem and Ali to do? (Check their partner's work) Is Kareem happy with Ali's work? (Yes, he is) What can Mr Yousuf do with Kareem and Ali's work? (He can mark it) Check pupils' understanding of partner repeat, mark and work.

Put the words from the box in the suitable blank.

Look up/ use/ check/ find/ index/ encyclopaedia/ work/ mark/ dictionary/ look at/			
1) an encyclopaedia.//	2) the word in the dictionary.		
3) the index.//	4) use an		
5) your work.//	6) check your partner's		
7) Look up the word in the	//		
8) the number of the page.//	9) Find the page in the		
10) Nowyour partner's work, pleas	se.//		
Write the proper number.			
Two hundred and sixty-five// 430			
Five hundred and thirty-two// 999			
One thousand two hundred/ 802			
Three hundred and twelve// 5011			
7582 //1212	2		

Make your own luck... Learning to learn. Keep tuned with further learning. 💦 English 4 All Ages 🛛 🔅 Page 6

6 th grade, unit 1 P4 use a dictionary		D one by <u>Anas AL-Masri</u> 0786271595		
Complete the table.				
Heavy/	helpful/	headache/	hear/	healthy/
Word			Definition	
	_		A pain in the hea	ad
	_		Well, not ill	/

To take in sound through your ears

Difficult to carry, weighting a lot

Happy to help other people.

Umm Qais: A beautifu	I place in Jordan
----------------------	-------------------

Umm Qais is in the north of Jordan. It is about 110 kilometres from Amman, and it is near Irbid. In the past its name was Jadara. There are a lot of Roman buildings in Umm Qais. They are very interesting. This is a photo of the Western Theatre. I think that this is the most beautiful building. There is a big hill in Umm Qais. You can see Lake Tiberias from the top of the hill. It is very beautiful. There were walls around Umm Qais in the past. There were also Roman roads. It is a very interesting place. I want to visit Umm Qais with my family.

Read again and complete

• see • buildings • his • walls • 110 • favourite • hill • north • roads

1 Umm Qais is in the _____of Jordan.

2 It is ______ kilometres from Amman.

3 Kareem thinks that the Roman _____are interesting.

4 Kareem's _____building is The Western Theatre.

5 There is a big _____ in Umm Qais.

6 From the top of the hill, you can _____ Lake Tiberias.

7 In the past, there were Roman ______and _____ in Umm Qais.

8 Kareem wants to visit Umm Qais with ______family.

Make your own luck... Learning to learn..... Keep tuned with further learning. English 4 All Ages

s 🔆 Page 7

PROVED

By Anas AL-Masri at 1:44 am, Sep 14, 2018

6th grade, unit **1** P4 use a dictionary

Dear Nadia,

This summer we went to Aqaba on holiday. Aqaba is in the south of Jordan by the sea. I went with my family and we travelled there by car. We stayed with my uncle and aunt in their house. There are a lot of buildings in Agaba. They are very beautiful. This is a picture of the castle Ayla. It's very interesting. This was my favourite building. There are some beautiful beaches in Aqaba. You can swim in the sea. We spent a day on the beach. I like Aqaba. We had a good time and I want to go there again one day.

Best wishes,

Fatima

- 1) With whom did Fatima go on holiday?
- 2) Which place did Fatima go on holiday? And where?
- 3) By what did they travelled and where did they stay?
- 4) Why is Aqaba a good place to spend holiday? (What is the importance of Aqaba?)
- 5) What is Fatima's favourite place? /Who is the writer of the letter? And to whom?
- Did Fatima's family spend a day in a water park? If not where?
- 7) What do the underlined words refer to?
- 8) Did Fatima and her family have a bad time? Write down the sentence that supports your answer.
- 9) What is the very interesting thing about Aqaba according to Fatima's view?
- 10) Will you explain what Ayla is from the text? What kind of texts is the above text?

ut the verbs between brackets in the blanks with the correct tense

- 1. There _____ (be) some Roman buildings there in umm Qais.
- 2. There _____ (be) a lot of information in an encyclopaedia.
- 3. There (be) an encyclopaedia in Kareem's classroom.
- (be) a tiger next to the lake. Today, there _____ (be) a 4. Yesterday, there boat on the lake.
- **5.** There (be) walls around Umm Qais in the past. There (be) also Roman roads. It (be) a very interesting place.
- 6. There _____ (be) four syllables in the word "kilometers".
- 7. There _____ (be) one syllable in the word "spell".
- 8. Pella (be) a village in the north of Jordan. It (be) near Irbid and about 130 kilometres from Amman.
- **9.** There some very interesting Roman buildings in Pella.
- 10. While the teacher is writing the word on the board, Kareem (look up) the same word in the dictionary.
- 11. This (be) a photo of the Western Theatre in Umm Qais while these _____ (be) photos of the Roman theatre in Amman.

Make your own luck... Learning to learn..... Keep tuned with further learning. English 4 All Ages Page 8